
Organiser's Comments

Thank you all for coming to Sheepscombe yesterday. We had a good turnout to start off this year’s 

Mini League. This being the first League event I’d planned, I particularly appreciated the positive 

comments about the courses – a great relief!

Apologies to those of you who ended up parking in less than ideal positions, or got caught up in a 

queue of people trying to turn round. I was conscious that the opportunities for parking on the track 

before registration were rather limited so tried to fill all the space beyond registration first. It turned 

out that I could have squashed fewer cars in down there, as there were some nice spaces left 

unfilled at the end, not too long a walk from registration.

Thanks to: Roger Coe, for checking my courses and giving useful advice; Pat McLeod, for helping to 

set up, doing the computing and generally being very knowledgeable; Andy Craig and Tom 

Birthwright for helping to set up and man the start and registration; Tom, Andy and Ben Moorhouse 

for collecting controls; and those who arrived very early and helped with the tent.

Caroline
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